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Monday 27" April 2020

Dear Parents and Carers
WELCOWME TO OUR NEW RECEPTION PUPILS

We live in unusual times and normally we would be writing to say thank you for choosing
Bishop Cornish as your child’s school and that we are very much looking forward to working
in partnership with you over the coming years. We always want to ensure that any child has
a happy and successful start to their school life and that they go on to fulfil their ambitions
and reach their potential. Our school has a strong focus on providing every child with the
experiences, skills and opportunities that we hope reflect their uniqueness and their
individual interests and needs.

The difference this year is that our Induction process, the time when we meet you all and
share how our school works and how we are going to welcome the children into school,
easing that fransition from Pre-school or home to school, is still unknown.

Normally we would hold an Induction Evening in mid-May when you would meet Miss Edlin,
the class teacher, Ms Wilmot, the Reception class teaching assistant, our administrative
team and myself. WWe would teil you more about our school, the curriculum and how the
school day is organised followed by a look around the school and in particular the Reception
classroom. Obviously under the current conditions this cannot happen.

Therefore, until we have some more information regarding when the school will reopen, we
would like to express our thanks for choosing us and our excitement about working with you
- in the future. We will keep in close contact over the coming weeks and, as things change, we
will be able to start arranging meetings and visits.

With very best wishes

Yours sincerely

et

Mrs Sue Green
Headteacher



